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28 January 2019

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greetings from the Australian Consulate-General, Hong Kong and thank you for your continued support of
Australian education.

The Australian Government is hosting the Australia Future Unlimited Education Exhibition (AFUEE) 2019 in
Hong Kong on 2-3 March at the Cordis Hong Kong in Mongkok. There will be around 25 Australian
education institutions and student service providers at the exhibition to provide information on Australian
study options and discuss study plans with prospective students.

There will be a series of seminars presented by Austrade and leading Australian institutions during the
exhibition. The seminars will definitely provide your students an opportunity to learn about the diversified
study disciplines, flexible education pathways and scholarships programs of the Australian institutions. We
welcome your school to bring a group of students to the seminars.

Some of the seminars are listed below:
e Exciting New Opportunity to Study Medicine in the Same Time Zone
e The Key to be a Successful Architect and Registered in Hong Kong
e Becoming a Business Analyst - Big Data and Al Talents in the New Era
¢ Myths of Aviation and Journey to be a Pilot
¢ Australian University Scholarships Specially for Hong Kong Students

Your students are encouraged to pre-register for the seminars. Online registration will open on 4 February
on the event website. For more information about the seminar program, please visit the event website:
www.studyinaustraliafair.org.

To help us reach students who may be interested in studying in Australia we would be grateful if you could
place the enclosed AFUEE Posters on notice boards, upload the exhibition information onto your school
website, or email the information through your students’ database as appropriate.

If your career teachers would like to speak with our Education Manager, Ms Eve Ching about study in
Australia information or group registration for your students, please contact her by email
eve.ching@austrade.gov.au or on 2588 5305.

We thank you in advance for your support and hope we can be of assistance in the future with information
on Australian education for your students.

Yours faithfully, e

/ Sam Guthrie
/ /Deputy Consul-General (Commercial) and Senior Trade and Investment Commissioner
V/ Australian Consulate-General, Hong Kong
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